
Message from 

Dear Parent/Guardians:

Welcome to a new school year! I am excited to be part of an excellent
Middle School Staff. As I walk the halls, and try to learn over 200
names, I am impressed by the students’ ability to learn class
schedules, routines, building expectations, rules, and for the 6th
graders… locker combinations!

Some of you may know that I spent 12 years as an Athletic Director
and Assistant Principal in the HS. I hope to continue promoting
athletics, as well as the numerous academic extra-curricular
opportunities we offer here in the middle school. Our 8th graders who
are in band have now begun their Marching Band circuit. They’ve
already enjoyed 4 band nights and 2 Friday night halftime shows. Our
Cross Country, Volleyball, Football and Cheer teams are underway as
well. You can view an updated schedule of events at the LaBrae
website by hovering  over the High School tab, and selecting Athletics.

Here are a few key dates: September 20 is picture day; interims will be
posted on Parent Access on 9/28. We will send home a hard copy with
the students as well. 

Please update your FinalForms, Pay Schools account, and notify us of
any medical situations that we need to be aware of. You can contact
me here in the Middle School office anytime throughout the day, or
email me if you have any concerns. 

Thank you for your partnership. This is going to be a great year!
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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
During the month of March, the 5th Grade Student Council
participated in a two week event that raised money for Pennies
for Patients. This organization helps raise money for the
Leukemia and Lymphoma society. Leukemia is the #1 most
diagnosed form of childhood cancer. During the 1st week,
Student Council sold “Pie in the Face” tickets at lunch and
students were able to select the participating staff member
that they would like to pie. The pieing event took place on
March 28. 
The second week kicked off with a spirit week for LIS Students,
and staff were given theme days and were asked to donate to
the project. The goal that student council set for both weeks
was $600. LIS did better than that with a total of $967.50
raised! Thank you to everyone for their contributions along
with Ms. Crish and her 5th Grade Student Council.
This month is state testing for grades 3-5. The dates are as
follows:
April 16 th – ELA Part I
April 17 th – ELA Part II
April 23 rd – Science Part I (5 th Grade ONLY)
April 24 th – Science Part II (5 th Grade ONLY)
April 30 th – Math Part I
May 1 st – Math Part II

Thank you, 
Mr. Kelly

Principal’s Message 

From Mr. Kelly

LIS Principal: Mr. Martin Kelly 
Secretary: Mrs. Carrie Guesman

     Counselor: Mr. Jason Diaz
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CONGRATULATIONS 
to our LIS March 2024 

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH!

3rd Grade 
4th Grade 
5th Grade 

 

Jason Makosky
Quinn Briscoe
Jace Lindenmuth
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For 2 weeks in March, LIS 5th Grade Student Council raised money for the
Leukemia and Lymphoma Society through a program called Pennies for
Patients. 

The first week, they sold paper pennies, and for each paper penny a student
bought, they got a ticket into a drawing to be selected to throw a pie in a staff
member’s face. 

The second week was a spirit week, where each day students donated the
respecting coins and got to dress up. Monday was Pajama Penny, Tuesday was
Neon Nickel, Wednesday was Decades Dimes, Thursday was Crazy Quarter,
and Friday was Team Up for Leukemia Dollar Day. The kids and staff alike had
a blast the whole week! 

Student Council’s goal this year was to raise $600. They blew it out of the
water raising $964.50!! 

‘Pennies for Patients’ 
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At left: 
Student 
Council 
with almost 
$500 in 
rolled coins! 

LIS Student Council exceeds goal 
to raise $964.50 for cancer society 



L A B R A E  L O C A L  S C H O O L S  /  L A B R A E . S C H O O L

"Home of the Vikings"
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https://www.facebook.com/LaBraeSchools
https://twitter.com/LaBraeSchools
https://labrae.school/

